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The Greenhouse
ONC BOCES has been working with our architects for the last two years to plan for the

construction of a new Greenhouse on the property at NCOC. There has been lots of work with
the Office of Facilities Planning at NYS Education Department to ensure that we design the
project in a way that they can approve the plans. After much research and review of design
options with several Greenhouse companies, we were able to settle upon a Cottage Style

glass sided greenhouse. The structure will be 20’ 10” by 10’8” and place on a concreate slab
with masonry high knee walls. The building will have heat, cooling, fans and environment

control sensors. There will also be electric and water connections to the building.
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The main contact Superintendent.
Email: javery@oncboces.org Phone: 607-286-7715 x3325

Deputyfor this project is Dr. Jennifer Avery,


